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                                                    On the 23rd of December 2022, the 42nd Annual ger-

together of the Tea Club, was held in the Students' Common  

                          Room on the First Floor of the Main building. It was titled 

Samavayana; it was our way of touching our retired colleagues, 

                           who were present in strength after the gap of the Covid years. A 

completely updated Telephone Directory, intended to help 

                         all members stay in touch with each other, was released on the 

occasion. A cultural programme, showcasing the talent of  

                         our current members of staff, was followed by an equally 

outstanding programme by some of the retired teachers. A sumptuous 

                         lunch brought events to a close. 

 


